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Sewer Construction on Hyannis Avenue and Marstons Avenue 

 
HYANNIS, MA - Robert B Our Co., Inc. will be starting construction on a privately funded 

sewer extension on Hyannis Avenue and Marstons Avenue from 10 Hyannis Avenue to Nob Hill 

Road.  The work will consist of the installation of approximately 1,250 feet of new sewers 

which, upon completion of the work, will become part of the municipal sewer system, and allow 

for adjacent properties to connect to the municipal sewer system.  The disturbed roadways will 

be trench patched (temporary pavement) for the remainder of the winter.  In the spring, the 

disturbed roadways will be milled and paved for the full road width.      

 

Weather pending, work is scheduled to begin on December 21st and the work is anticipated to 

take six (6) weeks to complete. Work will be performed from 7 AM to 5 PM, Monday through 

Friday.   

 

Temporary detours will be necessary during the work. Police details and signage will direct 

motorists around the construction crews.  Drivers are advised to seek alternate routes.  As 

always, please slow down and use extreme caution when traveling through the construction area, 

and follow posted safety signs. 
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